
 

 

Vodafone 

Question 1: 

Do you have any comments or representations on the Proposed MTA Regulations 
and/or the Proposed STA Regulations, including the regulatory impact assessment, 
set out in this document? 

 

In its response to the Ofcom consultation on the future of the 3.6-3.8GHz band, Vodafone 

was clear that given the frequencies fell within the 3.4-3.8GHz identified by RSPG as being a 

pioneer band for 5G deployment, it was important that UK Broadband’s licence was brought 

within the scope of the Mobile Trading Regulations. 

 

The draft regulations put forward by Ofcom appear to meet this aim, so Vodafone fully 

supports Ofcom’s proposed measures. 

 


